
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Lisa Plowman, Director, Planning & Development Department 
 
DATE: September 9, 2022 
 
HEARING DATE: September 20, 2022 
 
RE: Second Request for Continuance 
 Halsell Rezone and Tentative Tract Map 
 Case Nos. 15RZN-00000-00004 and 15TRM-00000-00011  
 

 
Planning and Development staff recommends the Board of Supervisors continue the item from 
September 20, 2022, to October 11, 2022, as the applicant is still working to obtain an intent to 
serve letter and a draft contract for supplemental water to demonstrate adequate water supply 
to support the project. 
 
Recommended Action 
 
On September 20, 2022, your Board’s action should include the following: 
 

1. Continue the project (Case Nos. 15RZN-00000-00004 and 15TRM-00000-00011) 
to October 11, 2022. 

 
cc: Case File (to Planner) 
 Hearing Support 
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